
Wishing you a Merry Christmas! 
Corporate Designs will close at MIDDAY (AEST) Friday 20th December 2024 and we will

reopen Monday 13th January 2025

ORDER CUT-OFF DATES
FOR ITEMS HELD IN STOCK IN OUR WAREHOUSE:

Please ensure your order is placed by COB Wednesday 18th December 2024 
for dispatch prior to Christmas*

FOR CUSTOM ITEMS NOT HELD IN STOCK:
Please ensure your order is placed by COB Friday 22nd November 2024 

for dispatch prior to Christmas*

*Dispatch prior to Christmas is subject to product lead times, stock availability,
payment terms as agreed with Corporate Designs.

Please Note: Delivery delays are experienced during this time of year with couriers and 
transport companies. Please allow enough time for delivery depending on your destination. 


